
Call for Applications: Loyalist College Research Ethics Board (REB) - Student Member 

The Loyalist College Research Ethics Board (REB) is seeking passionate and diverse individuals to join our 
team as student members. Loyalist is committed to promoting a diverse and inclusive college 
community. We encourage and welcome applications from marginalized and equity seeking groups. 
Please note, applicants must be enrolled in full-time study with Loyalist College. 

About the REB: The REB plays a crucial role in ensuring ethical conduct in all research involving human 
subjects. Our responsibilities include: 

• Approving, rejecting, modifying, monitoring, or terminating research proposals.

• Ensuring compliance with the Tri-Council Policy Statement on Ethical Conduct for Research
Involving Humans (TCPS2).

• Providing continuous review and feedback on research applications.

Commitment: 

• Meetings: Held monthly from September to June.

• Time Commitment: Up to 10 hours per month during peak periods.

• Training: New members must complete an online tutorial course on research ethics if not
already done.

• Mentorship: Student members will be provided with ongoing mentorship to support personal
and professional development in research ethics.

Why Join Us? 

• Contribute to the ethical integrity of research at Loyalist College.

• Engage with a diverse and dedicated team.

• Expand your knowledge and experience in research ethics.

Application Process: Interested individuals should contact Dr. Jessica Becking, Research Coordinator, 
Applied Research and Innovation, at 613-969-1913 ext. 2406 or jbecking@loyalistcollege.com for more 
information or to apply. 

How to Apply: Submit a letter of introduction and a resume or C.V. We have up to 2 positions  

(1 domestic and 1 international) available and look forward to your application. 

Thank you for your interest in contributing to the Loyalist College Research Ethics Board. 
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